
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24013
The Board of Pharmacy desires to delete Chapter 8 from Title 39, Idaho Code. Historically,
the Board has not regulated the distribution and sale of non-prescription contraceptives and
prophylactics and the Board considers such regulation outside the normal course and scope of its
responsibilities. Nothing in this chapter relates to prescription contraceptives, the distribution and
sale of which continues to be regulated according to state and federal law.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will have no fiscal impact.
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